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Increasing rail capacity would be so helpful along the I-5 corridor. These days, the 

buses going from Albany to Portland are always packed full. More people would 

choose not to drive, and not to add to traffic in correspondance to increased times of 

travel and space capacity, which Adding rail would add to. Getting to Salem currently 

has very limited time options!  

 

Thanks for working on this, it’s important! 


